
CE and Principal Officials release
short videos on work in past year

     The Chief Executive, Mrs Carrie Lam and the Principal Officials (POs)
will release short videos on their work in the past year.

     Mrs Lam’s video will be broadcast this (July 1) afternoon while the rest
will be released in the next few days.

     The videos will be available from the newly-revamped website of the
Information Services Department (isd.gov.hk) and its YouTube channel.     
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